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ANNUAL CHRISTMAS  

LUNCH 

MONDAY 06 December 2021 

12.30 for a 1.00 start 

Followed by 

‘The Two Bobs 

Live Music Duo’ 

_________________________ 

      COFFEE MORNINGS 

                   2022 

    Our first coffee morning of 

the New Year is 

Monday 10 January 2022 

 10.00 – 12.00, Linden House. 

Get your thinking caps on for a 

bit of fun as we start the year 

with a quiz morning. 

________________________ 

Our February coffee morning  

Monday 07 February 2022 

10.00 – 12.00, Linden House. 

Cooking Demonstration by Jo. 
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Monday 07 March 2022by  

Estate Planning 

Co-Op Legal Services 

_________________________ 

 

AGM 2021 

I would like to Thank  

Doris Gravestock for proposing the 

AGM minutes as a true record and 

Mick Gravestock for seconding the 

minutes. 

______________________________ 

 

OUR 3 MEAT ROAST 

Went well, it was a dull 

afternoon but thankfully no 

rain. 

Sam carved us up ample 

servings of Pork, Turkey or 

Beef 

        
 

                 
 

                 
 

                  

       

                   
 

                  
  

The weather was fairly kind to us for 

an October afternoon, we did start to 

feel the chill, but thankfully no rain. 
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Once again, our thanks go to Pat and 

Les for inviting us to their home and 

garden. 

 

 

Our November Christmas Fair went 

ahead on the 01 November.  Not as 

many stalls as we would have liked, 

however, it was a success, and nice to 

see so many members attending.  

Our friend Roger donated a lovely 

carved Owl paperweight, 

Fred donated a threepence piece key 

ring, and newcomer Bradley donated a 

beautiful plant in a pot which he had 

made.  All of these items will be 

included in our raffle. 

_______________________________ 

 

 

DECEMBER 2021 SODUKO 
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Jan Simpson 

Chairperson / Editor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The views expressed in this newsletter are 

taken in good faith and are not necessarily 

endorsed by the editor. 

 
If you do not wish to receive this newsletter / email, please contact 

our group secretary.  You may cancel your consent at any time.         

 

SEE YOU ALL IN 2022 


